
Safety is Our Priority

The Minister for Education Sue Ellery published an opinion piece in the West Australian newspaper on 30 July 2018 which 
was co-signed by the SSTUWA, the acting Director General and other stakeholders.

Read the full opinion piece here.

Members can also access our latest information sheet here.
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https://www.sstuwa.org.au/news-home-1/news-archive/2018/august/no-one-our-schools-should-feel-threatened
https://www.sstuwa.org.au/news-home-1/news-archive/2018/august/digital-safety-our-priority-info-members

